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                               ABA 10th 
The Challenge
Each November the Anti-Bullying Alliance (ABA) coordinates Anti-Bullying Week.  This year we focus on bullying as a barrier to achievement, with the slogan ‘We’re Better Without Bullying.’ 
Our annual poll showed that:
· More than a third of 11-16 year olds (38.8%) have been bullied as a result of being cleverer or more talented than other people. 

· More than 1 in 10 boys (11.4%) have played down maths skills for fear of bullying – rising to almost 1 in 5 (18.8%) for girls.  More than 1 in 10 (12%) have played down skills in science – higher for girls (13%) than boys (9.3%). 

· And that more than one quarter of 16 year olds (27.8%) have faked an illness to avoid going to school, for fear of being bullied – more than any other age group.
Bullying impacts on the future achievement of a significant number of children and young people in this country and it is vital that we take action to stop it.
Key Government Action to date
· Strengthening the powers of Head teachers – this includes the power to search mobile phone devices and to discipline pupils for poor behaviour outside of school hours.
· Issuing advice on bullying for schools.
The work of the Anti-Bullying Alliance (ABA)

Established by the NCB and NSPCC in 2002, the Anti-Bullying Alliance is a coalition of organisations and individuals working together to reduce bullying between children and young people.  

What can Government do in the future to make a difference?
The Anti-Bullying Alliance calls on Government to:

· Reinstate a national survey to measure levels of bullying each year;
· Introduce a statutory duty for school and academies to record incidents of bullying; 
· Introduce mandatory training for teachers on all aspects of bullying behaviour;
· Support initiatives to reduce bullying of the most vulnerable children and young people (including children with special educational needs and disabilities).
If you would like to find out more about the work of the Anti-Bullying Alliance, visit 
www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk, follow us on Twitter @ABAonline or email us at aba@ncb.org.uk.   
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